
    
Wyoming Minor Ball Association, home of the Wranglers 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE:  March 9, 2021 

TITLE:  Wyoming Minor Ball Association looking forward to 2021 season  
 

 

Wyoming – During the March WMBA board meeting, Executive Members were pleased to receive a positive 

update regarding player registration numbers. 

Currently 334 players have registered for the 2021 Season across both Lady Wrangler and Wrangler divisions, 

including 121 registrants for the ‘Lil Wrangler program.  

 

This show of interest demonstrates the eagerness of our Wrangler families and players to return to play. 

WMBA anticipates that once confirmation of a season has been received from our Provincial Leadership a 

COVID 19 safe season can proceed. 

Once WMBA receives the green-light we will be ready to receive players and families at the diamond, while 

respecting proper safety parameters and procedures around COVID 19. 

 

“While we currently do not have a full understanding of what a 2021 season may look like, we are optimistic of one. 

WMBA will continue to monitor the regulations set by OBA/PWSA. When it is possible to return to the diamond for the 

2021 season, we would decide to do so, with everyone’s health and safety being paramount” says Matt Helps, WMBA 

President 

 

In preparation for the 2021 season, registration will remain open until March 14, 2021, after which date any 

player registrations received late will be placed on a wait list. 

WMBA is currently accepting coaching applications for all divisions of SOBA, and River/Local League and 

with our ‘Lil Wranglers instructional program. Interested applicants can complete and submit the Coaches 

Application found on our website. 

 

Stay tuned to our Facebook page and Minor Ball website www.wyomingminorball.ca  for more information. 

 

The Executive of Wyoming Minor Ball thanks our players and families for their patience, while we all 

navigated through the unchartered territory of the 2020 season and continue to do so for the 2021 season.  
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